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WELCOME TO  

Morning Worship 
September 25, 2022 

 

 
Come Thou Almighty King 

 

Welcome 

 

Baptist Faith and Message 

 

Holy, Holy, Holy 

 

O What A Friend - Adult Choir  

 

Sovereign Over Us  

 

Prayer  

 

Sermon 

Dr. Ken Parker, Senior Pastor  

Jesus Thank You 

 

Scripture Reading 

 

Closing Prayer 

Pat McGuire 

Office Hours:   

Monday-Thursday 8:00am-4:00pm, Friday 8:00am-Noon  

We have  
an app! 

“Kearney FBC” 
303 South Grove Street 

Kearney, MO 64060 
816.628.5693 

www.kearneyfbc.com 

Stand Forever  
a broadcast 

ministry of  
FBC Kearney 

Staff on Call: Travis Black 573.855.9868 

Deacon for the week: Pat McGuire 816.868.3554 If you would like to speak with someone about how to become 
a Christian, believer’s baptism, joining the church or something 
else related to your faith, you’re invited to the front at the  
conclusion of worship to talk with one of our staff members  
or deacons or their wives. They’ll be there to meet you . . .  

 

September Scripture - If your enemy is hungry, give him bread 
to eat, and if he is thirsty, give him water to drink, for you will 
heap burning coals on his head, and the LORD will reward you.  
 
     Proverbs 25:21-22 (ESV)  

THIS WEEK: SEPTEMBER 25 - OCTOBER 1 
 

SUNDAY     

Worship...8:00am, 9:15am,10:30am  

Sunday School…9:15am,10:30am 

Student Studies… 3:00pm 

    

MONDAY              

Staff Meeting...1:15pm 

Teachers Meeting… 7:00pm 

 

TUESDAY   

Women’s Bible Study...9:00am 

GriefShare… 6:00pm 

 

WEDNESDAY  

Dinner...5:00-5:45pm 

Preschool/Children's Choir...5:45-6:15pm 

Pastor’s Bible Study… 6:00pm 

AWANA/Youth Group… 6:15-7:30pm 

Choir Rehearsal… 6:30-7:30pm 

Biblical Citizenship Class… 6:30pm 

Women’s Bible Study… 6:30pm  

Band/Praise Team Rehearsals… 7:30pm 

   

THURSDAY   

Pickleball… 6:15pm 

Women’s Bible Study… 6:30pm  

 

FRIDAY    

Youth Leave for Mission Trip  

 

SATURDAY   

Youth Home from Mission Trip 
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  ANNOUNCEMENTS Teachers Meeting. Our next meeting is TOMORROW at 7:00pm, in 

the Activity Center. If you the teacher are unable to come, we 

would love for you to send a class representative or your  

Outreach Leader to the meeting! 

 

Fall Festival. Join us October 31 from 6:00-8:00pm for our annual 

Fall Festival! We will have candy, games, bounce houses and so 

much more. If you would like to donate candy, bins will be 

placed throughout the church to drop that off! Sign-up sheets for 

volunteering will be available in the lobby starting today. We are 

looking forward to a great Fall Festival!  
 

Alaska Mission Trip Meeting. We are headed back to Alaska  

to serve at the Iditarod dog sled race! If you want more  

information about how we will be serving, the dates and cost, 

join us October 2, in the Activity Center, right after the 3rd service. 

 

Basic Training. Join Pastor Ken Sunday, October 16 from  

4:00-6:00pm. (room to be determined) Childcare will be  

provided. Please call the church office to RSVP for childcare  

by October 10. Whether you are a new member or just curious 

about what our church believes or contemplating membership, 

this class is for you!  
 

Church Picnic. Join us at The Falls on October 23 for a church 

wide picnic. We will enjoy grilled hotdogs and hamburgers, chips, 

desserts, and drinks. Picnic starts at 5:00pm and ends at 7:00pm, 

with fellowship and games (kid zone and yard games). We will 

eat at 5:30pm. Bring your lawn chairs and join your First Family for 

a fun evening!  
 

Men’s Bible Study. Thursday, October 6, 7:00pm, at The Falls  

(then every Thursday through Nov. 17). Our leaders, William Price 

and Brian Fields, will guide us in studying John MacArthur’s Twelve 

Ordinary Men. Books will be $12 each. Mark it down and bring  

a friend. You’ll not want to miss it! 
 

The Down East Boys Concert. October 7 at 7:00pm. A Love  

Offering will be collected. For more information call Jeremy 

Pope. (816-918-2676) 
 

STARS 511. Ladies, please join us for our Fireside Fellowship at  

The Falls on Sunday, October 2 at 5:00pm! We'll be enjoying fall 

crafting, a barbecue dinner, music, and inspiration! Please bring 

a lawn chair. Sign up on the church website kearneyfbc.com/

ministries/women) or at the Welcome Center. 

 

October is Ministry Staff Appreciation Month. Our First Family loves 

our staff! Each week in October, we will highlight a staff member 

in the bulletin. Your family may want to express your appreciation 

in a more personal way with a card, small gift, gift of a home 

baked good, an encouraging email, or a personal note, etc.  

Joyful Giveaway. It’s back!!! We are holding our 10th annual Joyful 

Giveaway December 3rd from 10:00am-Noon in the Activity Center. 

Look for the Joyful Giveaway sign in the Fireside Lobby and find the 

perfect spot for you to serve!  

 

His Mission . . . Our Time. We are in full renovation on the  

educational building. This includes heating and cooling units,  

enlarging some classrooms, and redoing the surfaces. We’ve  

also successfully addressed security issues that we think will be  

very helpful. Please give weekly, monthly or online.  

Simply mark your check or envelope, His Mission, Our Time. 

 

A Christmas Gathering. Ladies! "A Christmas Gathering" is back!  

Dates are November 17th & 18th. Tickets are $25 and go on sale 

Sunday, October 2nd at 2:00pm in the Activity Center! Limit of 10. 

 

Light the Night 4 Life. This is a community-wide, family friendly  

festival that supports the work of Liberty Women’s Clinic. The  

Festival, Fun Run, and 5K will be held on Saturday, October 2.  

Register at www.lightthenight4life.com. Pick up an invite card at 

the Welcome Center.  

  

The Missouri Baptist Convention’s Annual Meeting. October 24-25  

at St. Charles Convention Center, St. Charles MO. If you would like 

to serve as a messenger for FBC Kearney, please contact the 

church office by October 19. (816.628.5693) 

 

Watercolor Class. Interested in learning how to watercolor paint a 

pumpkin? Sign up and come join the class! Kim Smith will be giving 

a relaxing lesson in watercolors with a seasonal theme of pumpkins 

for Autumn right here at First Baptist Church of Kearney on Sunday, 

October 16th at 2:00pm. All materials will be supplied.  

 

Wednesday Dinner. September 28– Baked Spaghetti with meat 

sauce and pepperoni, garlic bread, salad, and dessert. 

 

Welcome. A warm welcome to our newest First Baptist Family  

member, Sandi Jefferies . If you haven’t already had the  

opportunity, introduce yourself and welcome her to our FBC family. 

 

Our Condolences. Dr. Parker and Lori, along with the First Family, 

extend sincere Christian sympathy to Debbie Tester in the loss of  

her husband, Bennie, and to Loretta Cobb in the loss of her  

Mother, Sandra Miller, and to Meredith Ewer in the loss of her  

husband, Gary. 

We’re grateful to have all of you with us this morning in 

worship. If you’re a guest with us, I want to extend a warm 

welcome on behalf of our church family. I want you to 

know we believe what we talk about here. Contrary to 

what a lot of people think, as Christians, we don’t think we 

have it all together. In fact, we know we don’t and that’s 

why we’re here. Most of us have looked for answers to 

life’s questions in a lot of different places and we’ve found 

that Jesus really is the one with the answers, so our quest 

for understanding includes studying the book he’s given to 

us . . . the Bible. We know people wrote it, but they were 

people that God inspired to do so.  

So, we believe it! 

 

If you’d like to talk about anything we talk about today  

or anything related to your experience, one of our staff or  

I would love the opportunity to visit with you. I hope you’ll 

take the time to fill out the CONNECTION CARD and drop 

it in the offering plate at the end of the service.  

We’ll be in touch! 

 

Thanks again for choosing to worship with us today. 

 

Pastor Ken  

WE ARE GLAD  
YOU’RE HERE  
WITH US TODAY! 


